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RE: Resignation of Stephen W. Owens
Trustee, Jordan Valley Water Conservancy District

Dear Mr. Snelgrove:

| am writing to inform you that Stephen W. Owens’ service on the Jordan Valley Water
Conservancy District's Board of Trustees will end on July 25, 2019. He has given his notice of
resignation, effective on that day. This is a mid-term resignation, since the term to which he was
appointed by Governor Herbert will expire in January 2022. Mr. Owens represents the District’s
Division No. 7, which includes all of Jordan Valley's retail water service in unincorporated Salt Lake
County lands (located in Granite Park, South Cottonwood, and Union-Willow Creek); retail water
service within portions of several cities (City of Holladay, Murray City, Riverton City, and the City of
South Salt Lake); and lands served by White City Water Improvement District.

The Salt Lake County Council may submit to Governor Gary R. Herbert three nominees for
the position to fill the remaining period of the current term (through January 2022). Governor Herbert
has asked that a resume be included for each nominee. However, the Council may submit fewer than
three nominees if the body certifies in writing to the Governor that, after reasonably diligent effort, the
body is unable to identify three nominees who are willing and qualified to serve as trustee. Each
nominee must reside within the District's boundaries and be a registered voter at that residence.

You can send your nomination letter to Governor Gary R. Herbert, attention: Cherilyn
Bradford, at the following address:

Governor's Office

Attn: Cherilyn Bradford

Utah State Capitol

PO Box 142220

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2220

If | can be of any assistance to you regarding the nomination, or if you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to call me.
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Richard P. Bay
General Manger/CEO



Cc:

Governor Gary R. Herbert

Cherilyn Bradford, Utah Director of Boards and Commissions
Aimee Winder Newton, Vice Chair, Salt Lake County Council
Sam Klem, Assistant to Richard Snelgrove

Mayor Cherie Wood, City of South Salt Lake

Dennis Pay, Public Works Director, City of South Salt Lake
Mayor Blair D. Camp, Murray City

Danny Astill, Public Works Director, Murray City

Mayor Rob Dahle, Holladay City

Gina Chamness, City Manager, Holladay City

Paulina Flint, Chair, White City Water Improvement District
Paul Ashton, General Manger, White city Water Improvement District
Stephen W. Owens, JVWCD Trustee



